PAGE 02/02

ANNEX A c&p #6-5 Page 1

## **Goddard School of Science and Technology WORCESTER PUBLIC SCHOOLS**

Yuisa Pérez Chionchio **Principal** 

Kara Scichllone Assistant Principal



14 RICHARDS STREET WORCESTER, MASSACHUSETTS 01610 (508) 799-3594 FAX: (508) 799-8258 perezy@worc.k12.ma.us

July 22, 2016

Dear Dr. Friel,

I am writing this letter in request and support from the School Committee to implement school uniforms at the Goddard School of Science and Technology for 2016-2017 school year. In 2015 we conducted a survey that yielded 268 responses with 71% of the those stating yes, uniforms would be welcomed to our Goddard community.

Please let me know if you need further information.

Governance Council Members: Tom DelPrete - Clark University Dawn McCabe - Goddard Teacher Heidi Paluk - United Way of Central MA Raquel Castro-Corazinni - Youth Developent Office, City of Worcester Pastor Gibson - Goddard Parent Jennifer Davis Carey - Worcester Education Education Collaborative Hilda Ramirez - Latino Eduation Institute Ann Marie Kahn - Goddard Staff Elsa Rivera - Goddard WRAP Around Coordinator

Regards,

Yuisa Pérez Chionchio

Principal